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Sealed quotations are invited from reputed CA firms for conversion of old 

system of accounting to double entry system of accounting w.e.f  1/4/2011 

along with all books of accounts  and financial statements such as  income-

expenditure account, receipts payments account & balance sheet.  Accounts 

are to be updated up to 31/3/2017. For detailed scope of work, please contact 

the Internal Auditor, University of Calcutta, 87/1 College Street, Kolkata-

700073 between 17 October and 25 October, 2016 during office hours. 
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